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RBGC Ladies' Newsletter – August 2025 
 

Dear Ladies of the RBGC, 

Welcome to the August newsletter. It will contain what's happening for the month, 
including exciting events, updates, and reminders. We have a host of activities planned 
to engage and entertain you, as well as some important announcements.  

 

What happened in July 

 

                                            

 

The Lorikeet Loop

Monthly medal. This event was 
unfortunately cancelled due to 

another bout of inclement 
weather. 



 

10th July – Finals 4BBB 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th July – Caddy & Player Trophy- Donated by Margaret Bennett                            

                 

 
Jenny Gorton took out the trophy . 

 
Div 1 winner was Michele Stanley with a fantastic score of 40!  

Div 1 runner up was Jenny Gorton with 37  
 

Div 2 winner was Hedi Grierson with an impressive 37.  
Div 2 runner up was Kylie Jakins with 36 points!  

Well done ladies. Such fantastic scores !! 

 
was taken out by Margaret Bennett & Kathryn Bradley. They 

defeated Pam Thomas & Jacqui Christensen.  
Div 2 was taken out by Catherine Bradfield & Jan Fletcher. They 
defeated Donna Beacham & Donna Murphy.  
 
The presentation will take place at the end of the year. 
 
The Len Beck match play finalists will also be presented at the 
end of the year. 
 
Div 1 was taken out by Donna Beacham who defeated Judy 
Noble.  
Div 2 was taken out by Jacqui Christensen who defeated Yolanda 
D'Arcy.  
 
****Sorry no pictures were handed in on the day of the Len Beck 
match play.  
 



                                        

 

Sunday 13th July - Mixed foursomes  

Jayden Scurry and Lilli Dunn took out the title with a fantastic score of 73.  
In second place was Cameron and Georgia Watson who shot 79.  

Third place was Peter and Margaret Bennett who shot 82.  
In the Nett division, Peter and Dawn Lane took the top spot with a 67.  

Runners up was Peter Monks and Bods Bodley on 67. 
 Third place was Wayne Jones and Megan Wallace with a 71.  

 

                                                                 

 



18th July – Charity Day cheque presentation to The “Cage”  

 

 

 

22nd July – Christmas in July– Open Day 4BBB- Sponsored by Derma E    

 
Xmas in July had a great turnout despite the weather, with some spectacular Xmas 

outfits.  Congratulations to the ladies for their excellent scores.  A huge thank you to 

Derma E for providing our main prizes as well as being sponsor of the day.  

 

1st place: Kerry Leo & Lyn Baker     NTP 4th hole: Jane Carroll 

2nd place: Megan Wallce & Robyn Thomson   NTP 6th hole: Bods Bodley 

3rd place: Kerry Clark & Pauline Peppard    NTP 13th hole: Helen Hatfield  

4th place: Chris Foden & Debbie Quinlan.    NTP 20th hole: Jane Cameron 

 

DIV 1 approach Indan Kang     Accurate drive Div 1 Minkung Kim 

DIV 2 approach Kylie Jakins    Accurate drive Div 2 Colleen McGrath 

DIV 3 approach Helen Marshall   Accurate drive Div 3 Donna Murphy 

 

Best dressed was won by our lovely visitors and we had a guest raffle presenter in 

Kathryn Bradley. Well done Kathryn, you did a fantastic job. 

 

On 18th July, we had the pleasure of presenting 
Angie from “The Cage” with a cheque for $4,500. 

“The Cage,” which stands for Creating A Good 
Environment, delivers vital services to support 

youth and families throughout the Redlands. This 
donation was made possible thanks to the 

generosity of our wonderful RBGC members—your 
enthusiastic participation in our raffles played a 
crucial role in making this contribution a reality.  

Thank you! 

 



                   
 

 

                   
 

 

.                                   



What’s happening in August 

5th, 7th, 14th & 19th August – Monthly medal, qualifications for match play 
championships & finals- sponsored by Wholelife Pharmacy 

                                           

12th August – Stableford – Redwyn challenge 

 

 

21st August - Graduates trophy final round 

 

26th August - V Par 

 

 
With all this fantastic energy and momentum, it's time to channel our 
determination into the next challenge—let’s bring the trophy back to 

Redland Bay where it belongs! 
Those Wynnum ladies have held onto it long enough, and it's our turn 
to shine. So, who’s with me? Let’s rally our fighting spirit, don our club 

shirts, and maybe even open with a 
spirited war dance to show we mean business. This is our moment to  

bring that little lady home! 
 
 
 

 



27th August – Zero Birthdays 

 

 
Come join us for the Zero Birthday’s lunch. We will be having this occasion under the 

marquee at 12.30. Menu to be advised. 

 

29th August - Memorial Day 

 

 

 

 

 



Captains corner - with Jenny Gorton 

 
Message from our lady captain 

Raffle proceeds 

All raffle proceeds collected on Tuesdays are deposited into the Women’s account. 
Additionally, any funds raised on other days for our nominated charity are also credited 
to the Women’s account. 

Recently we ran two raffles to increase the amount of money going to this year’s Charity.  
Last Friday Judy Noble, Jane Cameron and myself presented The Cage Youth 
Foundation with a cheque for $4,500.00.  Angie from The Cage was extremely grateful 
and those funds will be spread over several projects to help local youth in need.  

The Cage has a small coffee shop and op shop open on Tuesday and Thursday morning, 
something to keep in mind if we are unable to play golf due to rain.  

Thank you 

A big thank you to everyone for their support at this year’s Xmas in July and more 
importantly a huge thank you to Derma-E for their generous sponsorship.   How 
wonderful it was to see the function room full of women golfers despite the awful 
weather.  I know that our visitors had a great time, and they will be back next year. 

Cheers 
Jenny 

 

 

 

 

 

 



August away games 

 

 

    



        

    

 

Updating our cover photo – Redland Bay Ladies Golf 

 

Whether you’re an avid photographer or simply love snapping shots on your morning 
round, this is the perfect opportunity to showcase the stunning scenery and unique 
moments that make our course so special. Each month, your photo could be featured 
not just on our Facebook cover, but in our newsletter as well—a chance to share your 
perspective with the whole club. 

Get creative! Capture those misty fairways at sunrise, the vibrant greens after a rain, or 
the laughter of friends on the tee. Submit your entries by the first of each month and 
let’s celebrate the beauty (and fun) of Redland Bay Ladies Golf together. Who knows? 
Your image could inspire even more women to join us on the course.  

Submit your photos via text or email to Jan Fletcher 0419 680 818 or 
janfletcher19@hotmail.com 

Good luck and may the course be with you.  

 



 

 

 

 
Venus 

 
A flamboyance 

 
1959 

 
Left 

 
A prickle 

 
336 

 
364 

 
 

 

 
What is the only planet in our solar system to rotate clockwise on its axis? 
 
What do you call a group of flamingos? 
 
What year was the first Barbie doll released? 
 
Which glass slipper did Cinderella leave behind at the ball? 
 
What do you call a group of porcupines? 
 
How many dimples does an average golf ball have? 
 
How many gifts would you receive if you received all the gifts in the song, “The 
Twelve Days of Christmas”? 
 

 



 

Stay Connected               Redland Bay Ladies Golf 
 

Don't forget to follow us on social media for the latest updates.  

Once again if you do not want your picture on Facebook, please advise a committee 
member. 

Thank you for being a part of the RBGC family. Here's to a fantastic 2025 filled with joy, 
growth, and new adventures! 

 

Warm regards, 

The RBGC Women’s Committee 

 
  


